
Grenfell Road Allotment Committee Meeting 

 Meeting held March. 2012 at 10. 40 

Present:    W Clayton, K Clayton, B Leese, A Middleton, T Middleton, P Box, T Jones,  

A Mason, R Gutteridge, T.Kitchen, J.Kitchen, A.N.Other (unable to read name) 

Site Representatives:  

  Rent Collector – R Gutteridge 

Apologies: 

  R. Lloyd 

Actions from last minutes: 

• Trees at rear of site have been trimmed. 

• It has been agreed that the roads within the site will be repaired in the 

Autumn.  

A.O.B.  

• Another theft of a stainless steel spade and fork has occurred from a shed. 

Access is thought to have been via the adjoining field gate. It was suggested 

that the Association be asked to provide some finance towards providing a 

more secure gate. 

• The toilets are not able to be used when the water supply is switched off and 

, for this reason, the doors are locked at the top lock. The keys to these locks 

are held by R.Lloyd and R Gutteridge and are only to be used in extreme 

circumstances. 

The toilets are to be repaired after theft of the  water pipes. 

• An enquiry was made about possible links with the adjoining school. It was 

felt that visits to the site by pupils would present Health and Safety 

problems. 

• Anyone interested in information about Bloxwich in Bloom should ring 

650000. 

• Following a discussion on whether Sat or Sun was best, it was decided to try 

Sunday for the next meeting. 

Date of next meeting is Sunday the 15th.April 

Meeting closed at 11.00 

 

 


